
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date:  October 25, 2024 
 
To:  Clergy, religious brothers and sisters, school principals and 

presidents, parish communicators, chancery staff  
 
From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

Re:     Update from Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., on  
   black mass event

 
 
Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., updated efforts regarding a 
planned black mass event in Atlanta and renewed his call to respond with 
peace and prayer. You can read his statement and share it from The Georgia 
Bulletin. It is also available in Spanish.  

Please share and continue to join us in prayer.   

 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2024/10/update-from-archbishop-hartmayer-on-black-mass-response/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2024/10/update-from-archbishop-hartmayer-on-black-mass-response/
https://georgiabulletin.org/es/news/2024/10/82244/

